
Project Title: FDEP SRF Water System Improvements (DW030722) - $7,026,540.00 

Sponsor: City of Parker 

Engineer: Anchor Consulting Engineering and Inspection, Inc.  

Contractor: Royal American Construction Company, Inc. 

          1002 West 23rd Street, Suite 300 

          Panama City, Florida 32404 

City Officials: Mayor Andrew Kelly 

City Council Members: Tonya Barrow, Katy Bodiford, John Haney, Ron Chaple 

Project Description: This project will remove and replace deteriorated waterlines within the city’s 
service area that have been in service since the ‘70s.  This project will also include the construction of 
a city-owned waterline as well as associated fire hydrants on the east side of Tyndall Parkway to help 
support new development as well as existing water customers. By upsizing the lines and looping the 
water system, this project will improve water quality for the residents of Parker. 

 

Funded in part by: Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 & Florida State Revolving Fund Program 


